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New community facility for Dunsandel

A public meeting will be held at the Dunsandel Sports Centre on Wednesday 17 September
at 7pm to present a draft design for a new Dunsandel Community Facility.

Dunsandel Hall suffered extensive earthquake damage in the September 2010 earthquake
and was demolished in 2012.

Consultation was undertaken last year with the Dunsandel community as part of a study to

determine whether a new facility was needed and what activities such a facility would need

to accommodate. This consultation identified that there was demand for a new facility. This
response been used to help develop the new plans.

Floor plan and elevations for the facility, a site plan, possible governance arrangements and
funding information will be presented at the meeting.

The new community facility would provide multi-purpose spaces which could be used for
community meetings, presentations, gatherings for community groups, and local events. It
would be located off State Highway One next to the Dunsandel Rugby Clubrooms.

Information about the facility design and a comment form are also available on the Council
website, www.selwyn.govt.nz and at the Dunsandel store. Comments close on Friday 17
October.
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